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CAMILLIAN SOCIAL CENTER - Relief Center for People living with HIV (PLWH)
ST.CAMILLUS FOUNDATION OF THAILAND
1/1 Soi Kiri, Huai Pong, Mueang, Rayong 21150 THAILAND
Tel. +66 3868 5480, +66 3869 1480, +66 616206102 Fax: +66 3868 7480
Email: prcamillian.rayong@gmail.com, csc.camillianrayong@gmail.com
Website: www.camillianrayong.org
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Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a newsletter from the Camillian Children’s Home (CSC)
and the Independent Living Center (IDP) for June 2023. Our children are still happy
to be studying at the school, and they revise their lessons in the evening after
they return from school. This month, our children were very glad to welcome many
different groups of Thai and Foreign visitors who brought with them many useful
items for us. The children were very happy to take part in many activities with
them. Finally, thank you to all the kind Thai people who visited and donated
directly to our center, and to all the people from overseas who h‘o'\‘/e transf
donations for our children to help with their development and WOQ[H
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Thank you for helping our children
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On June 11, 2023, our children from two homes went to an
aquarium, and then they attended a holy maas at The Camillian
Center in Sriracha. After which, they enjoyed playing football
with’ the Postulants in” the afternoon, and they enjoyed having
dinner together that evening. Our.children are always very
happy to do activities together.
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On June 13, 2023, our superior and patients at The Garden of Eden
helped to work on the farm Land there. All guests are welcome to
join us there; we always welcome your visits.
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On June 23, 2023, our teenagers helped to clean the water

tank, promoting good hygiene for our health.
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On June 24, 2023, our kids and patients at the center very much
enjoyed delicious Japanese pancakes and the herb drink with the
support of a group of kind people. Thank you very much for the
yummy sndacks you provided for us.
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On the 25th of June 2023, our teenagers prccﬂced to cook the
bakery and cookie. These are good skill knowledge of cooking for
them and they can bring this skillful for their occupation in the
future.
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On June 26, 2023, our center organized a birthday party for Lod,

and she was very happy to blow out the candles on her cake and
receive a gift for her birthday. We wish her happiness and good

health. ++
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If you are interested to support please contact this email: peter-1884@hotmail.com
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when our kids return home from school, they have routine duties
like cleaning their home. This is a ,goThéygiene practice to help
promote our children’s health. L}
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Cleaning Home

HYGINE ACTIVITY

If you are interesting to support into our
activities in center for development the quality
of our children and patient’s life. You can
transfer into our center account below.
Bank details:
St. Camillus Foundation of Thadiland




su1¥nvass Tududvaraunmatiaselasionmarfauazamuaninss v19994v19

SUUFRuTASINISTTLUUTHHITUTIULOLOU VO UAMNINIINFUAINNTUIVDINIULAL

volkrrudgvarnna

Our members in the center give our sincere thanks to Mr. Carl and his wife Ann

for supporting the Electric System Project in The Garden of Eden. Thank you yer

much for your kindness, and we wish them good health. “f;“
£))

&




The Camillian Social Center in Rayong has been open for 27 years.
The outside paint work has deteriorated over this time.

Ouf center is looking for.a sponsor for the paint required to give
: paint.
Q0,000 Thai Baht, or 670

gets. please send

-y .



autosouniuey@iaceadaunnu : Ins 089-893-5801 @ Q@EDENRAYONG




PROTECT

Dear Benefactors, K.
We are requesting a shredder for the farm at The Garden of Eden. |
As you know, The Garden of Eden is part of a rehabilitation centofiiies
patients. Our children from both homes, whe are under the care St
Camillian Secial Center Rayong, have learned many skills and knowledge
agriculture. These are good skills and knowledge for their lives in $5

The center has many animals, such as ducks, chickens, pigs, and cows:”
are used in our kifchen, and the excess goes o market.
The biggest expense in animal husbandry is animal fedder. This can be
drastically reduced by employing a shredding machine.

The cost of this project is 15,000 baht (fifteen thousand baht.e
If you are inferested in supporting this project, please franste
our r's account as below.

Bank unt details:

St. Camillus Foundation of Thailand
Bank of Ayudhya Map-Ta-Phut Branch Rayeong ;

No. 229 | 24336 3 (AYUDTHBK) f,f

This is Swift's code: (AYUDTHBK) V

If you have already made a bank fransfer, can you please senfy,
s atached o an email at this address? peter-1334@hotmailo
e receipt can be used for fax deductions in Thailand"

nl

nk'you in advance for your assistance.
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